
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
NORTH BEACH WATER DISTRICT 

THE NORTH BEACH WATER DISTRICT BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS WILL HOLD A 

PUBLIC HEARING 

MONDAY OCTOBER 7, 2013 

6:00 PM 

LOCATION: 

NORTH BEACH WATER DISTRICT BUINESS OFFICE 

25902 VENON AVENUE OCEAN PARK WASHINGTON 98640 

PURPOSE OF THE PUBLIC HEARING 

The Board of Commissioners will consider a request to construct a water 

main extension on 227th Lane  

All interested persons will be provided an opportunity to present written 

and oral comments at the Public Hearing. 

A copy of a report on the 227th water main project can be obtained at the 

District’s business office located at 25902 Vernon Avenue Ocean Park 

Washington 98640. A copy of the report can be downloaded from the 

District’s website at northbeachwater.com 

Dated this 24rd day of September, 2013 

RD Williams 

President of the Board 

NBWD 

Posted on Monday Tuesday 24, 2013 at the following locations: 

Ocean Park Post Office 

Chinook Observer 

North Beach Water Office 

Ocean Park Fire Hall 


